
MATHAPALOOZA!
The Math Assistance Center is

not open the Friday before

finals week. Come to

Mathapalooza and get the

extra help you need before your

exams. Tutoring will be

provided by Kappa Mu Epsilon

and AMS-Graduate Chapter.

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 6TH FROM 1-5PM IN
PEARCE 138

K A P P A  M U  E P S I L O N - M A T H  C L U B

Students from all math classes are
welcome to attend!


